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BOILERMAKER CONTRACTORS’ ASSOCIATION 
 

 
April 15, 2014 

 

COMMON WELDER PROGRAM OF NEW BRUNSWICK, 
NOVA SCOTIA (MAINLAND) AND PRINCE EDWARD 

ISLAND AND NOVA SCOTIA (CAPE BRETON) 

 

BCA of New Brunswick, Nova Scotia and Prince Edward Island Contractor: 
 
 
Please be advised that further to the 2010 decision of the BCA Multi Board of Directors to 
suspend contributions to the Common Welder Program for the above noted provinces, the same 
Board has moved to refund the remaining surplus in the Program to the Contractors in 2014. 
 
The remaining surplus is comprised of contributions received by the Program net of expenditures 
incurred in the administration of the Program.  The expenditures have been allocated to each of 
the contributing contractors on a pro-rated basis by amount of contributions over the period 
from 1995 through 2010. 
 
We remind you that based on Contractors’ bidding procedures you may be required to refund 
some or all these monies to your owner / clients.  By acceptance of the refund, the contractor 
will accept all responsibility in the event of any owner / client issues arising as a result of the 
refund. 

The refunds will be mailed out during the month of April 2014. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sara Scott, BCA Office Manager, at 905-684-2244 or 
sscott@bcacanada.ca. 
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